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1TI 4:1 But the Spirit explicitly says that in later times some will fall away
from the faith, paying attention to deceitful spirits and doctrines of demons,

1TI 4:2 by means of the hypocrisy of liars seared in their own conscience as
with a branding iron,

1TI 4:3 men who forbid marriage and advocate abstaining from foods, which God
has created to be gratefully shared in by those who believe and know the
truth.

iTT 4:4 For everything created by God Is good, and nothing is to be rejected,
If it is received with gratitude;

iT! 4:5 for it is sanctified by means of the word of God and prayer.

iT! 5:8 But if anyone does not provide for his own, and especially for those
of his household, he has denied the faith, and is worse than an unbeliever.

iT! 5:9 Let a widow be put on the list only If she is not less than sixty
years old, having been the wife of one man,

iT! 5:10 having a reputation for good works; and if she has brought up
children, if she has shown hospitality to strangers, if she has washed the
saints' feet, if she has assisted those in distress, and if she has devoted
herself to every good work.

iT! 5:11 But refuse to put younger widows on the list, for when they feel
sensual desires in disregard of Christ, they want to get married,

iTT 5:12 thus incurring condemnation, because they have set aside their
previous pledge.

iT! 5:13 And at the same time they also learn to be idle, as they go around
from house to house; and not merely idle, but also gossips and busybodies,
talking about things not proper to mention.

iT! 5:14 Therefore, I want younger widows to get married, bear children, keep
house, and give the enemy no occasion for reproach;

iT! 5:15 for some have already turned aside to follow Satan.

iTT 5:16 If any woman who is a believer has dependent widows, let her assist
them, and let not the church be burdened, so that It may assist those who are
widows indeed.

iT! 5:20 Those who continue In sin, rebuke in the presence of all, 50 that the
rest also may be fearful of sinning.

iT! 6:1 Let all who are under the yoke as slaves regard their own masters as
worthy of all honor so that the name of God and our doctrine may not be spoken
against.

iT! 6:2 And let those who have believers as their masters not be disrespectful
to them because they are brethren, but let them serve them all the more,
because those who partake of the benefit are believers and beloved. Teach and
preach these principles.
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